
When are you going to fix the drainage and the cart path on #4 tee? 
 
Right now it would not be feasible to fix the drainage  (1-9-13)  The temperatures are just bouncing between 
freezing and thawing.  I know in my yard some areas are still under 5” of snow, and as of yesterday the drain 
lines around the course and the greens were still frozen.  When I left work today(1-10-13) at 4:45pm, Number 
17 green still had Ice and snow on it. 
 
Now, the area that is in question looks simple.  But the actual low area is several feet away from where we 
have permission from the neighbor to tie into their 
drain.  So we are going to have to trench several feet 
along the cart path to get to our access point.  At that 
point we have to take a hard EAST.  Since we will be 
exiting our property I do not want to get into a situa-
tion where we can not complete the tie in and leave a 
mess on someone else’s property.  (That would not be 
neighborly since we have been given permission and 
the previous home owner would not let us do this.) 
 

So, to do this properly once we cross the property 
line we will need to be ready to complete the fol-
lowing procedures with all of the proper equipment 
and trained manpower.  The plan is to cut the sod, 
carefully remove it, place it off to the side, dig a 
trench, shoot the grade, place the pipe, backfill the 
trench with new soil if necessary, get the soil to 
proper grade for the sod, tamp the soil, fertilize the 
soil, replace the sod, tamp the sod, water if needed.   
 

 
That will get us from our property to the available drain 
grate.  From there we can and continue with the work 
adjacent to the cart path.  We have to confirm the slope 
of the pipes and determine if they will be perforated or 
solid lines and if we need to have any open inlets. 
 
Now, none of that can be done with water in the low 
area or flowing.  We will have to wait until the area is 
relatively dry to dig in the new trench.  So, since this is 
a special case by encroaching on someone else’s prop-
erty I will make sure all of the necessary items are in 
place before we tear something up. 

 
After that, we would like to properly repair the cart path.  Preliminary estimates from three paving contractors 
range from $5,000-8,000 for the approximately 100 feet of repair. 
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